
Greetings from Gill
and The Branch Exec

(Oct 2021)

• This is our second Branch Newsletter to update you about what has happened 
recently and what is planned over the next few months

• What we have done

• 15th July Meet the reps events (calling all reps) 15:00-16:00 via Teams – come and meet 
the branch exec team

• 17th July Picnic at Hampden Park, Eastbourne 11:00-15:00

• 3rd August Beach party 18:00-20:00 Bexhill Beach

• 11th August Coffee Morning for Macmillan Cancer research at Taplin Centre St Leonards
10:00-12:00. We raised £58.50!!! This is amazing. Thank you Mandy for organising

• 9th September Letter sent out to all members (2917) - had 49 responses

• 16th September Learning Event – Subjects covered included wellbeing, remote healthcare 
and burns in paediatrics

• 21st October AGM and Learning Event – Subjects covered included pain management and 
Q&A with Graham Revie – RCN Trade Union Chair

• Pending events

• Quiz – date pending

• Learning Events – dates pending

• 12th May 2022 – Join us to celebrate International Nurses Day. We are 
doing a park crawl (parks to be confirmed). Please let us know if you 
are celebrating at your work place.

Following the recent Branch AGM the Branch Exec are the same 
until early 2022:-

Gill Tanner - Branch Chair (works in A&E EDGH) 
G.tanner@nhs.net

Sue Godden – Branch Secretary (works in Clinical Education 
ESHT)

Anthea Richardson – Branch Treasurer (currently working as a 
vaccinator – Temp Register Nurse)

Jacqui Post – Branch non-exec member (works in OPD 
Conquest)

Nick Donald – Branch Comms Officer (works as Dermatology 
Nurse specialist ESHT)

Amanda Dessouki-Harman – Branch non-exec member (works 
in Theatres, Conquest)

Antonia Berelson – Branch non-exec member (works in Surgical 
Ward, Conquest)


